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4th May 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

1C - SHARE A SCHOOL LUNCH! 

 

We would like to invite you to come in to school to enjoy a delicious hot school meal with your 

child on Thursday 25th May 2017 at 12.00pm. 

 

On the menu is a choice of either spaghetti bolognaise or jacket potato with cheese and 

sweetcorn.  The cost of the meal will be £3.10.  There will be an opportunity for you to provide 

feedback after you have eaten your lunch.  This will be really valuable for us to further 

develop our school meals. 

 

If you would like to join us for lunch on Thursday 25th May, for catering purposes please 

complete the slip below and return to school no later than Friday 12th May. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Mrs M Baker 

Deputy Head 


-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

1C PARENTS’ SHARING LUNCH – THURSDAY 25TH MAY 2017  

 

Child’s name: ………………………………………………………………………… Class: …………………. 

 

Meal choice (please tick): 

 

Spaghetti bolognaise 

 

Jacket potato with cheese and sweetcorn 

 

 I enclose payment of £3.10 (cash or cheque payable to St John’s Primary School) 

 

 I have paid via ParentPay 

 Note: On your Year 1 child’s account, please select Year 1C parents’ lunch payment 

  item.  Please do not pay via the lunch payments payment item.  Thank you. 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………...  Date: ……………………………. 

 

 

 

 


